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Harry Dumay is Senior Vice President for Finance and Chief Financial Officer at 
Saint Anselm College and a Commissioner for the New England Association of 
Schools and Colleges (NEASC) Commission on Institutions of Higher Education. 
Prior to working at Saint Anselm, Dr. Dumay was Chief Financial Officer, 
Associate Dean for Finance and Information Technology at the Harvard School of 
Engineering and Applied Sciences and held senior leadership positions in finance 

and administration at Boston College and Boston University. Dr. Dumay received a BS degree magna 
cum laude in Mechanical Technology from Lincoln University, Missouri; a MA degree in Public 
Administration from Framingham State University; a MBA and graduate certificate in Corporate 
Finance from Boston University; and a Ph.D. in Higher Education Administration from Boston College.  
 


